
Dear Payers, 

Reference to the eClaimLink General Circular number 04 of 2018 sent on 12th April 2018, DHA 

would like to bring your attention to the ePrescription mandate that will be effective on 12th July 

2018 for all Payers and Providers in the Emirate of Dubai. 

You are kindly requested to communicate with your network of Providers to comply with the 

requirements of the general circular. 

All market participants are encouraged to report, with evidence, to HFD via 

DataHFD@dha.gov.ae any instances where another party is non-compliant with the 

requirements of the General Circular. 

http://www.isahd.ae/content/docs/eClaimLink%20General%20Circular%20GC04%202018%20-%20The%20ePrescription%20Initiative%20-%20Update.pdf
mailto:DataHFD@dha.gov.ae

